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We are thrilled to announce our fall hospital supplier diversity
conference, Building Bridges: Advancing Supplier Diversity in
Health Care, on September 26, 2024, in Montebello, CA!

As advocates for diversity and inclusivity, we believe that by
building bridges across industries, hospital procurement, and
supply chain professionals, diverse suppliers and economic
development organizations can come together to explore
opportunities for partnership, share best practices, and collectively
advance the cause of diversity and inclusion in health care
procurement. 

Throughout the conference, attendees can expect to: 
Engage in panel discussions led by industry experts on topics
such as supplier diversity initiatives, overcoming challenges in
procurement, and fostering sustainable partnerships. 
Participate in interactive workshops designed to equip
attendees with practical strategies for enhancing supplier
diversity within their organizations. 
Network with peers, potential partners, and industry leaders to
exchange ideas and forge meaningful connections. 

 
Interested in learning more about our 2024 supplier diversity
conference? Feel free to reach out to Iliana Covarrubias at
icovarrubias@hasc.org!


